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NOTICE OF  
COMMISSION WORKSHOP  

AND AGENDA 
 

 
The Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold a Commission workshop in this docket as 
follows: 
 
 DATE: July 11, 2017 
 
 TIME: 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
 
              LOCATION: Public Utility Commission 
  Hearing Room 
  201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
  Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
The first portion of the workshop is designated for Commissioner questions directed to Portland 
General Electric Company (PGE), Commission Staff, and intervenors in this docket who have 
filed formal comments.1   
 
The Commissioners’ questions will be focused on the following subject areas: 

• Costs, risks, and benefits to customers of deferring consideration of acknowledgment 
of PGE’s capacity needs until greater specificity is provided; 

• Opportunities to mitigate near-term incremental costs and resource risks to customers 
of PGE’s early RPS action; and 

• Availability of alternative action items and/or RFP design(s) to mitigate concerns 
and/or promote values identified by Commission Staff and stakeholders. 

The Commissioners intend to focus on these issues but may ask other questions regarding the 
issues in disputes as well.   
 
 

                                                
1 The intervenors are as follows:  Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board; Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities; 
Renewable Northwest; Invenergy, LLC; National Grid USA; Northwest and Intermountain Power Producers 
Coalition; Sierra Club; NW Energy Coalition; Oregon Department of Energy; and Edward Averill. 
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Any remaining time in the workshop will be used to provide intervenors in attendance the 
opportunity to address the Commissioners with follow-up comments related to the question-and-
answer portion of the workshop or to address other issues related to this docket.  There will not 
be opportunity to address or ask questions of other intervenors.   
 
If you have questions, please contact the Administrative Hearings Division by telephone  
(503-378-6678) or by e-mail (puc.hearings@state.or.us). 
 
Dated this 30th day of June, 2017 at Salem, Oregon. 
 
 

Lisa D. Hardie 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Stephen M. Bloom 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Megan W. Decker 
______________________ 

Commissioner 
 
 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 
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